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[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Friend of BIAMI, 
 
As announced at the Brain Injury Association of Michigan’s Annual Legacy Society Dinner last month, the Board of Directors is launching a new group, Emerging Leaders. The goals of Emerging Leaders are to create and strengthen relationships amongst those in the brain injury provider community that are preparing to lead, to expand our network to those outside of our industry and to raise awareness about brain injury and BIAMI.  
 
Emerging Leaders will be a regional venture starting off with two chapters, Lansing and Detroit Metro, to reach as many individuals as possible. We would like to expand to Grand Rapids as well in the coming year. Each region will be responsible for planning their own events throughout the year as well as one annual statewide event to bring all participants together.
 
We believe that Emerging Leaders will help us continue to grow and expand as an organization in a way that will strengthen our fortitude when it comes to brain injury awareness, brand identity, creating partnerships, and legislative initiatives. 
 
As a new group starting out with our first events regionally on June 14 we need the help of our friends to share invites for upcoming events with your companies, to encourage future leaders to join our LinkedIn group and attend events in June, to financially sponsor Emerging Leaders.
 
To inquire further about Emerging Leaders or available Sponsorships please contact us at:
EmergingLeadersDetroit@biami.org
EmergingLeadersLansing@biami.org      
Or directly as indicated below
 
On behalf of the BIAMI Board of Directors, we thank you for your support!
Erica Coulston, President Walk The Line: Erica@WTLRecovery.com 248-535-5335
Tammy Hannah, Executive Director Origami Rehab: tammy.hannah@origamirehab.org 517-455-8160
Bethany Agauas, Consulting Manager UHY Advisors: bagauas@uhy-us.com 248-275-8214
 


ey e o e o R s

[ttt
e

v A e ]
e e S




